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 President Ellen Johnson Sirleaf is calling for more support to the complete the ongoing Omega 

Market Project which is aimed at decongesting the Red Light Market and ensuring that marketers 

have a clean and safe business environment for their trading. She spoke at a program marking the 

unveiling of work in progress at the Omega Market in Paynesville City, outside Monrovia. 

 

Funding is still limited and more support is needed to work on and complete phase two of the 

project. 

 

The Omega Market Project seeks to provide a holistic, healthy, physical and economic 

environment for the market women and men, and also to give market women sellers and street 

vendors access to a “state of the art” market as well as housing, health facility, school for their 

children, storage facilities among others. The entire Omega Market site will also include a two-

story building, WASH facilities, electricity, etc. It will also have spaces for four hundred vendors 

including storage space, four restrooms, six enclosed shops, a cold storage warehouse, a clinic 

equipped with rooms for examination, a pharmacy, two wards, restrooms and offices, a generator 

house and a waste disposal site have been completed. 

  


